
 
 
Dear potential CLW Camper! 
  
Christian Life Week 2023 is fast approaching and we are very excited about seeing old faces, as well as 
meeting new ones. The team is currently very busy planning a fun-filled week for each of you. The 
theme for CLW this year is, CLW: It’s a party! Over the week we will be experiencing lots of different 
activities, games and studies, some new and some old favourites! 
 
This year, we will be focusing on the thrilling adventures that God has gifted us on earth – reflecting on 
the highs and lows of what it means to be a Christian in the current day. We will learn about the history 
of how God’s Word has spread across the globe, and how the current landscape fits into His big plan 
for us. We hope to lead you to understand what it means to be a Christian, and how you can best 
connect with God throughout the ‘Ride of your life’.  
 
We will be exploring these ideas in small groups, as well as whole-camp games and activities.  
We hope that you are ready to get deep into God's word, and enjoy some quality time with other 
young Christians. 
 
This week will be a great opportunity for you to grow in your faith through the studies, worship and other 
events, all while meeting some new friends and getting involved in fantastic activities! 
 
Our 2023 CLWs will be held at Tandara Lutheran Camp, Halls Gap, in the Grampians. The first CLW takes 
place in the June/July school holidays, and then it’s repeated in the September/October holidays. 
 
The dates for our camps this year are as follows: 

● CLW Purple: Monday 26th – 30th June 
● CLW Orange: Monday 25th – 29th September 

 
Registration forms are available online on our social media, as well as the QR codes attached to this 
letter. Once you register online, you and your parent/carer/guardian will receive a confirmation email 
from our logistics coordinator confirming all the details you need for camp.  
 
If you know anyone from your school or church who has never been to a CLW before, why not 
encourage them to come along and join us! It would be lovely to hang out with them for the week; 
learning about God and making new friends.  
 
Finally, if you, your parents or anyone else has any further questions about any aspects of Christian Life 
Week you can check out our official Facebook page: facebook.com/lyv.christianlifeweek, or feel free 
to email us at clw.lyv@lca.org.au  
 
Yours in Christ, 
The Christian Life Week Committee. 
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